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19^1 GRADUATES CHOOSE 

EXTENSIVE FIELDS

Many of last years 
graduates from Bailey 
have continued their 
studies in various 
colleges throughout the 
state and Virginia. 
Others not so enthusia­
stic about further stud­
ies have decided to be­
gin their own living 
Still others preferred 
to remain at home and 
aid their parents.•Among 
the 'latter are Rosalie 
Earp, Brooks High, Ran­
dolph Dew, Reba'Murray, 
Norman Patterson,Wilbert 
Manning, Edith Denton 
Georgia' Denton , Pearl 
Manning,and Thomas Pinch

Bruce Vick and Esther 
Pinch are both in busi­
ness college in Raleigh.
Rella Pace is enrolled 
at Atlantic Christian 
College in V/ilson.

Charles Medlin is now 
attending business col­
lege •in Norfolk, Vir­
ginia, while his class­
mate, Isabelle Vick, is 
continuing her schooling 
at Appalachian State 
College.

Rachel Dissette serves 
!;irl for' Bai-

his country by working 
in Newport News at the 
ship yards.
One of *41’s best stu-| 

dents, W.S. High, is now
workin?: in an ice cream
plant
;.and.

Bailey High v/ith 178 
enrolled this year 
breaks all attendance 
records. The students 
and faculty are proud of 
:his record and hope the 
mjmbGr will increase,not 
decrease.
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STOKE
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H I G H ' S '  SEED STORE

GARDEN AND FIELD SEEDS, PLANTS, BULBS 
POULTRY FEEDS AND SUPPLIES

" W I L S O N  C O U N T Y ' S  LARGEST SEED S T O R E "

W I L S O N  , N . C


